
 
 

Circular No: 116/2020-21 Date: 23.07.2020 

 
Subject: Enquiry for manufactucturing high quality Undergarment in India from 

Japanese company  

 

Dear ITTA Members, 

Greetings from ITTA!!! 

Please be informed that we have received a query from Nissenken India Ltd that a Japanese 

company “WACOAL” is looking for a manufacturer who can produce high quality 

Undergarment in India as per their quality standards & supply to WACOAL. More details of 

the product & the Company are given in the attached Note. 

 
If you are interested to manufacture these products in India & supply to WACOAL, we request 

you to share your name & contact details to ITTA at the earliest. 

 

For    any    further    information    &    clarification     please     contact     us    at    Email  

Id: officeed@ittaindia.org & Mob no: 9769464616. 

 

Best Regards, 

Dr. Anup Rakshit 

Executive Director 

INDIAN TECHNICAL TEXTILE ASSOCIATION, 

'A' Block, BTRA, L B S Marg, Ghatkopar (West), Mumbai-400 086, India. 

Mob: (D) +91 9967007904 

Email: ed@ittaindia.org; Website: www.ittaindia.org 
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